
 
 

The Mission of the Shared Governance Review Committee (SGRC) 
 
 
 
 
The SGRC’s function is to oversee the process by which Shared Governance is 

incorporated in all units at every level of the University.  The SGRC is the primary body 

to help clarify and suggest how to interpret the Shared Governance Agreement passed by 

the Faculty Senate on September 8, 1997, and signed by the Chair of the Faculty and the 

President of the University.  The SGRC will provide a method of assessing progress on 

Shared Governance at all levels of the University.  Specifically, the SGRC will establish 

processes to (1) review compliance with the agreement, (2) examine ways in which 

apparent breaches of the agreement can be addressed, and (3) consider possible 

extensions of the agreement.  It will therefore be the body to which members of the 

University community can bring particular concerns, and it will also examine whether the 

agreement has been violated or is in need of clarification or modification. 
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